
KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 

The Present Room 

We will once again be holding a Present Room at School this year.   

We are asking for donations of new, unwanted (and unused) good quality gifts to donate to our 

Present Room.  Alternately, a small brought gift or £1 donation for us to source extra gifts would be 

very much appreciated.  All gifts should be suitable for adults, no alcohol please, although chocolate 

would be welcome! Please bring all donations into school during the week commencing 27th 

November.  

How it works! 

The children will visit the Present Room on the 7th and 8th December during the day with their class, 

where they will be able to buy a gift for £2 for either a male or female adult loved one.   

The staff will wrap the gift and the child will write a gift tag.  All gifts will be priced at £2.00 each. 
If you would like your child to visit the Present Room please send £2 in an envelope on the day, with 
your child’s name and the name of the present recipient.   Each child can only buy one gift so please 
do not send more than £2 in to school. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy participating in the Present Room and will enjoy the little bit of 
independence it gives them.   
 
Best wishes 
Kempshott Infant School.  

 


